
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that on April 22nd, 2025, at 9:00 AM at the Butler County 
Courthouse Supervisor’s Board Room, 428 Sixth Street, Allison, IA 50602 a public 
hearing will be held to accept input regarding the Multi-Jurisdictional Hazard Mitigation 
Plan recently undertaken by the County.   
       
Anyone interested may appear at the above stated time and place for the public hearing 
and be heard or may file written comments in person or mail to the County Auditor, 
Butler County Courthouse, 428 Sixth Street, Allison, IA 50602.  Written comments must 
be received in the County Auditor’s office before 8:00 AM on the date set for said 
hearing.  Copies of the plan can be made available for review at Butler County Auditor’s 
Office or online at www.inrcog.org/pub. 
 
 


